
From: Jessica Carpio 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 5:06 PM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Jessica Carpio 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] request to appear at delegation meeting February 8 2022 

Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 

Good afternoon Evelyn, 

I am writing today to request an appearance at the February 8th, 2022 County 

Delegation meeting. 

I would like to speak to the need for creating and implementing a by-law for 

Haldimand residents pertaining to the following: 

- the right to privacy and seclusion with regards to surveillance and hobby cameras

positioned on neighboring residential properties

- protecting residents from being in the direct or indirect sight line of any and all

surveillance and hobby cameras

- for residents choosing to erect any and all surveillance and hobby cameras, that they

do so in a respectful and neighborly fashion

- for residents choosing to erect any and all surveillance and hobby cameras respect a

height limitation (much like fencing by-laws currently in place) in an effort to respect

the right to privacy and seclusion of neighboring residents

With gratitude, 

Jessica 


